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– Poettker Construction Company’s vice president finance, Kimberly (Kim) ST.LOUIS 
Luitjohan, has been named to the St. Louis Business Journal’s 40 Under 40 class of 
2020. Luitjohan, along with other young business leaders in the St. Louis area, was 
honored for her contributions to the company and community at a special awards gala 
on Thursday, Feb. 13.

“We are very proud of Kim for receiving this award,” said Keith Poettker, president of 
Poettker Construction. “She truly exemplifies the kind of dedicated professionalism and 
strong community relationship culture that we value at Poettker, and I am honored to 
call her family.”

The St. Louis Business Journal's 40 Under 40 Awards salute young professionals 
making a difference in their organizations and communities. More than 600 nominations 
were submitted and reviewed by a panel of previous 40 Under 40 winners who helped 
the Business Journal choose members of the new class, who appeared in the February 14 
print edition of the St. Louis Business Journal.

Luitjohan began her career at Poettker in 2001, where she worked in a variety of roles 
learning the processes of all company operations. She is a member of the Construction 
Financial Management Association (CFMA) and graduate of Southern Illinois 
University-Edwardsville’s business program, the latter of which she earned while 
working full-time at Poettker. In 2010, at the age of 26, Kim was promoted to Vice 
President Finance, where she has been instrumental in managing the firms’ growth, by 
overseeing accounts payable, project accounting, payroll, human resources, IT, and asset 
management.

Under Luitjohan’s direction as Vice President Finance, revenue for the company has 
increased by more than 600 percent. She has also been instrumental in the company’s 
philanthropic pursuits, giving back to the community through fundraising and 
educational efforts. Luitjohan serves on the HSHS St. Joseph’s Breese Foundation 
Leadership Council (FLC), which has raised more than $250,000 in the past the years, 
as well as organizes the First United Methodist Church’s “Cookie Walk and Craft 
Bazaar” fundraiser, raising more than $16,000 since she founded the event in 2015.

About Poettker Construction Company

Established in 1980, Poettker Construction is a second-generation, family-owned and 
veteran-owned business specializing in construction management, design/build, general 
contracting and self-perform services with an emphasis to exceed the client’s 
expectations. Poettker Construction is dedicated to providing safe, quality, sustainable, 



and technology solutions to clients in the Education, Distribution, Government, 
Healthcare, Hospitality, Municipal, Recreation, and Retail industries. The company 
prides itself on building long-lasting relationships with their clients, business partners 
and the communities in which they work. For more information, visit www.
poettkerconstruction.com.


